



MCADAM ELEMENTARY

29 ROSE STREET, MCADAM, NB, E6J 1Z1
TEL: 506-784-6808 FAX: 506-784-6822

Home & School Meeting
Monday, May 10th @5:15
Minutes by Erica Scott

Present: Sarah Flynn
Rebecca Garmon
Cheryl Copp
Erica Scott
Dianne MacKay
Shirley Moffitt

Absent: Kelly McGuillicuddy-Astorino
Megan Stannix

Discussion Items;

1. Fundraising Updates:
 - a. Balance in Home & School Account - \$9490.75
 - b. Wake-Up Wednesday funds – \$477
 - c. Breakfast sandwiches – breakfast to go with drive thru coffee
 - d. Hanging Basket Fundraiser – Scott's greenhouse – maybe for next year – Fall Mum's
2. Grants
3. Dan Glaspy is going to make us an outdoor classroom
4. GaGa ball pit – need to find funding and where to put it (need level surface)

Action Items:

Becky – talk to Mr. Clifford about how the pumpkin growing would work
- Bring grant application you filled out for Scott

Scott – email Andrew Kelly about the grant for the breakfast program – presidents choice grant ends on Friday
- Look into fundy community center grant

Adjournment: 5:42,



McAdam Elementary School
29 Rose Street
McAdam, NB
Parent School Support Committee
Agenda
Date: May 10/2021 Time: 4:30pm
Location: MES

<p>PSSC Members Present: Sarah Flynn Rebecca Garmon Cheryl Copp Erica Scott Dianne MacKay Shirley Moffitt</p> <p>PSSC Members Regrets: Kelly McGuillicuddy-Astorino Megan Stannix</p>	<p>School/DEC Representation Present:</p> <p>Scott Cousins</p>
---	--

Call to Order: 4:30

Approval of the Agenda:

Approval of the Minutes from Previous Meeting:

Business Arising from the Minutes:

New Business:

- Ernst and Young Report – some information based on the sustainability survey done 5 years ago. Report didn't include how many students from Harvey go out of zone (to FHS) to go to school.
- After School Program – Village needs an after school program. They would like it to be legitimate and be able to give receipts to parents. Can it be held at the elementary school? Linda would be a fantastic person to speak to, to find out any information needed to make this work.

• Principal Updates:

- Art Projects:
 - o Tiles
 - o Gr.5 wall
 - o Rocks – *wrote a letter to home depot about the graffiti – they provided paint to fix it up*
 - o Hand Prints -
- Music/Keyboards – *3 new keyboards, now we are looking for someone to help teach small group lessons. Volunteer options: Justin Mceachern, Gregory Smythe (works at the border)*
- Sports Field Update – *we are **approved** for the field but we have to keep 6 meters paved.*
- Chicks in the Classroom – *we have 3 that are growing from the first batch. They should be hatching next week.*
- TV & Projector – *Kindergarten got a new smartboard because their bulb blew. The grade 5 room got a tv.*
- Trash Tracker Program – Update – *they have finished tracking trash and are now making a report on their findings. They will do a TEAMS presentation once they have a report completed.*
- Coffee Fundraiser – *huge success – was good to do it in the spring because Harvey does it in the fall, and people were getting low.*
- School Supplies
 - o We will collect soon – we will put it in the June newsletter
 - o Price - \$40 (approved by all)

Correspondence:

Closing Comments:

Date of Next Meeting: _____

Adjournment: 5:25



PSSC Chair



Principal